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The French Parachute Federation requested the possibility to host an 
FS 8-way Challenge during the 3rd FAI World Indoor Skydiving 
Championships in Lille in April 2019.  
 
The registration fee will include an FAI/IPC sanction fee to help cover 
the costs of the IPC infrastructure on site which will be used for this 
additional event.  
 

 
The IPC Bureau considered the advantages and 
disadvantages of allowing the organiser to host this 
additional event following discussion with Mark Szulmayer, 
Chair of the FS Committee.  
 
With the condition that this event does not, in any way, 
conflict with the World Championships (including with the 
judging), the IPC Bureau has agreed to allow the French 
Parachute Federation to go ahead with this event. 

 

 


